
 

 

 

OSSGA, ORBA, and OATA, are running a pilot with MTO 
to collect data on axle-weights. 

 
This project will help find a permanent solution to the axle-weight issue 

in the aggregate industry. 

We need YOUR help to collect enough data. You could also 

WIN $1,000!* 

How? 

Simply bring your truck to the Gravenhurst TIS on the following days, and weigh-in.   

The lights at the scale will NOT be on - the truck must go into the scale with the lights off. They 
will then get weighed and recorded and be on their way. This should not take more than a few 
minutes. 

   Tuesday Wednesday Thursday   
JULY  3 4 5  0600 - 1300 

            

JULY  31 (AUG) 1 2  0600 - 1300 

If you have any questions, please contact: Tejas Aivalli – 647-727-8780 (taivalli@ossga.com)  

 
The pilot is a partnership between The Ontario Aggregate Truckers Association (OATA), the Ontario 
Stone, Sand & Gravel Association (OSSGA), the Ontario Road Builders Association (ORBA) and the 
Ministry of Transportation (MTO). Once the pilot is complete, the information will be used to make a 
recommendation on how gross weights and axle weights are collected, stored and used for compliance.  
 
*One weigh-in conducted before Dec. 31, 2018 will be randomly selected from the data. The registered 
owner of that vehicle will win the $1,000 pre-paid VISA card, courtesy of OSSGA. The draw will take 
place January 7, 2019. 


